el IS“ Princess Christian
! Care Home
-

Est.1988

Three helpings of birthday cake at Princess Christian Care Home

We have celebrated a trio of birthdays here at Princess Christian Care Home recently.

First we had our lovely Margaret and Connie who both celebrated their birthdays on Saturday 23 March. Margaret turned 85 years
young and Connie was 93 years young and both were delighted to receive a stunning birthday cake prepared by our amazing Chefs.
They enjoyed celebrating with their families, fellow residents and our team members.

Next was our dear Lynda who celebrated her 71st birthday on Tuesday 26 March. She too was presented with a delicious birthday

cake and celebrated with our colleagues and other Princess Christian residents.

Many happy returns to our three lovely ladies!
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